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LD 1109   An Act to Reduce Gun Violence Casualties in Maine by Prohibiting the 
Possession of Large-capacity Ammunition Feeding Devices
Honorable Members of the Committee on Judiciary, My name is Fred Brown and I 
live in Waterford Maine. 
I moved from Massachusetts in 2021 to get away from my rights and freedoms being 
trampled on and stripped. Even in the backwards state of Massachusetts they had 
exemptions for tubular magazines and grandfathered standard capacity (what you're 
calling high capacity) magazines unlike your proposed law. 
Banning standard capacity magazines will only impact people who care about the law.

Criminals will continue to have access to the hundreds of millions of detachable 
magazines in circulation.  
This results in a serious public safety concern. Criminals will have a major advantage 
over law-abiding citizens. 
How does stripping Maine residents of their ability to defend themselves help curb 
crime?
This proposal is misguided, does nothing to prevent crime, and is unenforceable. 
Please vote Ought Not to Pass.


